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The year is coming to an end and we want to take this opportunity to thank all
customers and suppliers for our collaborations this year.

Opening hours during Christmas

December 23rd: 8.00-15.00
December 24th - January 1st: Closed!

As always, you can reach us at info@faac.se even while we are closed.

Fr.o.m. January 2nd we are open as usual.
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